
Bernadette Russell 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

To whom it may concern: 

Trishelle Sheldon · 
Monday, November 04, 2013 2:54 PM 
COB_mail 
Support is needed for PACC 

Please support and approve Mr. Huckleberry's request for a contingency allocation to provide additional staffing and 
kennels at PACC. 

I, and the rest of the human and animal community would be forever grateful. Our animals need our help. Please 
support. 

Very Respectfully, 
Trishelle Sheldon 

Sent from my iPhone 
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